
March 2024 Newsletter  

 
 
 

Eliana :3/11 
Miles : 3/14 

Jackson: 3/14  

Curriculum  

March 4– March 9:  
Theme: Space. 
Letter Review I-Q 
 
March 11-15:  
Theme: Space 
Letter R 
 
March 18-22: Theme Easter. Letter S 
Bible: Matthew 21: 7-11 
Stuffed Easter eggs  due by 3/24  
 
March 25-28 Theme Easter. Letter T 
Bible: Matthew 27:32-28:6 
 
March 27- 31  Theme: Easter. Letter U 
 
Color: Purple 

Shape: Square 

Core Virtue: FAITH is trusting, loving, and 

believing in God even when we cant see 

him.  

 

 
PRESCHOOL PHOTOS 

Children will be taking school photos on Thursday  
March 14 and  Friday March 15 . Photos will be taken 
outside by Sarah Dowell . Please dress your child for 
photos. Individual composites will be put together to 
create a class photo. An invoice was sent for $25 in 
February via Curracubby . Invoices need to be paid 

by March 1st ! 
 Sibling pictures Available  

 
 

Important dates :  

  Current family Enrollment day 3/5 at 

9:30 am, Alumni  10:30 am (Registration 

fee $130 due on the same day)  

 Kindergarten Assessment (3/4-3/8) 

 New families enrollment 3/11  

 School Photos: March 14/15 during 

school hours.  

  NO SCHOOL Friday 3/22 Teacher In  

Service Day.  
 
 Easter Egg hunt March 27,28 school 

playground 1L:00 (Parents are welcome 
to join ).  

 
 Easter break Friday 3/29-Friday 4/5  
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 The season of Lent is upon us again.  It is a good thing be-

cause it reminds us of how much our Lord loves us.  His grace is 

boundless as we see on the cross what He has done for us.  What 

an example God is for us parents to follow.  He waits for us to come 

to Him, He listens to our prayers, He accepts us the way we are, 

and He forgives us without reservation.  

During Lent, yes we are reminded of our sins, but we are also re-

minded of the hope we have in Christ.  All we have to do is ask and 

His grace is ours.  Lent is the perfect time to renew our hearts, to 

let Him take the lead in our lives and show us what He wants us to 

do.  Many of us give something up for Lent, but maybe adding 

something would be better.  Going to Lenten services might be a 

good place to start, or even Sunday services to improve our prayer 

life, or simply reaching out to a friend in need.   

Blessings,  



EASTER EGG HUNT  
PLEASE BRING 1 dozen stuffed plastic  Easter eggs (NO NUTS AND PLEASE sealed CANDIES) 

to school by March 23/24th. 
 These eggs will be hidden on 3/327 & 3/28 for our Easter Egg hunt. IF you would like sib-

lings to participate, please bring a basket/a dozen eggs for them to hunt.  
STUDENTS will be making an Easter bag at school, no need to bring one.  

WE WILL BE LOOKING FOR PARENTS VOLUNTEERS IN BOTH CLASSES THOSE DAYS!   
To help hide eggs and take pictures ! 

Refreshments will be served for everybody ! No need to pack snack !  

 
Please remember to sign your child in 

and out each school day ! 

Your child’s safety of utmost  

importance to us ! 

It’s also a license requirements!  

                                                                               school communication.  
BLCNoahsark@sbcglobal.net or (707)746-1868 

THANK YOU  

PARENTS!  

Parents, thank you so much for all the  Valentines 

gifts and treats that you shared with the teachers! 

It was very thoughtful of you and your children to 

remember us!  

THANK YOU!  

 

Family of the week : 

 

 3/4-8  Calvin Hernandez     Hanna Campbell 

 3/11-15 Aleena  Nagel         Forest Kresha  

 3/18-22 Riely Coleman        Eliana Reyes  

 3/25-28 Milo Dowell            Jameson Terry  

Amazon Wish list ! 

If you would like to support our classroom 

you can take a look at our wish list below.  

All contributions are appreciated! 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/

RCB0T7T1TOJ3?ref_=wl_share 

 

 


